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Hello and welcome to loyr last newsletter of the 

 feast! 

Welcome back to all of our pupils and we hope you all had 
a wonderful break over the half term! 

Celebration Winners 
These week’s celebration winners are as follows: 
 
Nursery:  
Reception C:  
Reception H: 
1A: Muhammed Ali & Ronnie 
1C: Nation & Fraiser  
2H: Mikail & Serahi 
2HA: Imogen & Leyton 
3C: Jake & Shine 
3H: Malick & Maisie  
4G: Jack G & Maddison 
4H: Aaden & Austin 
5W: Taylor & Olivia  
5S: Sean & Leyton  
6D: Jayden & Caelan 
6G: Mia & Fatima 
 

 

 

Target for 
the week 
 
I can respect and value 
differences  
 

Word of the 
Week 
 
KS1 – Equal  
KS2 - Stereotype 
 

French Phrase 
of the week 
  
“N’oubliez Pas la Crème 
Solaire le Week-end!” 
 
“Don’t forget to wear 
sunscreen this weekend!” 

 

 

 



 

Ghyll Head Residential  

Our Year 6 pupils have recently returned from their 
residential in Ghyll Head and we are so pleased to 
report the children had an amazing time taking part in 
activities such as Zip Lining, Canoeing, Ghyll 
scrambling and Mountaineering to name just a few, 
but were all so brave in all of their efforts.  
 
Here are a few photos of the year 6 children making 
memories to last forever! 
 

    
 

   



 
 

        

We will be sharing more photos of Ghyll Head with parents towards the end of the summer term.  

Event Reminders 

Year 5 & 6 will be attending the Big Sing at Bridgewater Hall in Manchester on Friday June 16th for 
the morning.  

Year 1 will be visiting Eureka to help reinforce this terms topic Science & Geography and will be visiting on 
June 16th. Please ensure your children are dropped off promptly at 8.45am and they will be returning at the 
later time of 3.30pm. 

Safety Notices  

After having a very close pedestrian/car Collison this week, we are increasing our parking safety measures 
in and around school for both morning and evening times.  We will have parking buddies and cones placed 
near the staff entrance where parking is prohibited. We will also have traffic wardens visiting the school at 
peak times to ensure pedestrian safety. Keeping our pupils safe is paramount and we really would be 
grateful for the Crosslee Community to help us in this important matter.  

Mobile Phones – if your child brings a mobile device into school, may we remind you to ensure they are 
turned off at the main school gate and handed in to your child’s teacher or the main office. If your child 
attends the breakfast club, they are not to be used in this time and handed in as they arrive.  

Hot weather – As it looks set to be a scorcher of a week next week, may we ask you to ensure your 
child(ren) have sun-cream applied and bring sun hats to school.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Safety Notices Cont’d… 

May we ask the parents who collect their children from classes with yellow lines, to please stand 
behind the yellow lines when collecting children.  

Attendance 

We wanted to share with you our overall attendance figures as we are so pleased to tell you that 
with the support of parents and children we have now reached an amazing % as a school. Thank 
You to the parents who have been supportive in this matter – A big thank you to Miss Jones also! 

This week’s winners and their chosen treats are as follows: 

Nursery 92.5%- Fancy dress day  
Year 1A 99.1%- Forest school with hot chocolate and marshmallows 
Year 6G 98.6% Games afternoon 

 

We have a new look Library! 
Our library has had a recent overhaul, meaning we have all of our books arranged in genre’s and Key 
stages. We now have a permanent reading area and a table with a selection of books easily on hand to 
choose from.  

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Head Teacher Comments 

I can't believe we're in the final half term of this school year! It is going to be a very busy half term 
with trips, visits to high schools, end of year tests, meeting new teachers, sports day and much 
more! We'll keep you updated on all the exciting things that are due to happen. 
 
Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine! 
 

Anne - Marie Crew 
Acting Head teacher 

 

 


